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School District of Litchfield 
Public Notice of Bond Hearing  

 
The Litchfield School Board will hold a public hearing in accordance 

with RSA 33:8-a,I and RSA 40:13, II-a on a proposed bond issue in the 
amount of up to $44,290,000 for the construction of a new elementary 

school. 

The hearing will be held Thursday, January 11, 2024 at 6:30 P.M.  

**Snow day Tuesday, January 16, 2024 at 6:30 P.M.   

Campbell High School Auditorium 
1 Highlander Court  

Litchfield, NH 03052  
 

Additional information may be obtained by contacting the 
Superintendent of Schools at 603-578-3570. 
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